From: Nishith shah [EEEEEEE

Sent: 16 December 2023 16:44
To: Obote Hope; Planning
Subject: Planning Application for Pergola at 38 Belsize Avenue NW3 4AH - 2023/4698/P

To Obote Hope

Planning Application for Pergola at 38 Belsize Avenue NW3 4AH - 2023/4698/P

Support of Application

Dear Obote, dear Camden Planning department,

We are neighbours to 38 Belsize Avenue and have seen the retrospective planing application for the pergola.
Having reviewed the application in detail we have noticed that the pergola is within the height of 250cm and does
cover with ca 25% of the garden less than 50pct maximum area. Also the design fits nicely to the area and enhances
the overall attractivness. Finally we would like to notice that pergola can hardly be seen from the outside.

Based on above we are supportive for you to approve the application.

Please confirm receipt of this e mail.

Best regards and happy holidays

Nish Shah

Sent from my iPhone



